
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
January 6, 2020 

 
 

WELCOME TO THE FIRST 2020 EDITION OF THE VOICE  
WISHING A MOST WONDERFUL YEAR TO ALL OUR VILLA NEIGHBORS 

 
 

CCMA ANNUAL MEETING... 
Just a reminder that if you are not planning to attend the Master Association Annual 
meeting on January 15 please send your proxy to Argus Management Company 
prior to January 15th, to insure that we have a quorum.  Any questions, kindly 
contact Villa resident and CCMA Board Member Alice Kienitz. 
 
SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 
Our next outing will be a Sunday Brunch scheduled for Sunday, January 19, 2020 
at the Stoneybrook Gulf & Country Club, 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd., Sarasota, located 
in Palmer Ranch.   
 
Because we will have a group of 20 or more, the package price per person is 
$26.95, which is all inclusive...drinks, buffet, tax and gratuities.  Please plan to 
arrive between 11:15 and 11:30 am, because the breakfast buffet ends at 1:30 
pm.  Eileen will post a sign-up sheet at the pool bulletin board, and will need a 
compete head count no later than January 14. 
 
We are also planning a February dinner at Landy's Restaurant in Englewood on 
Thursday evening February 13 at 5:00 pm to celebrate Valentine's Day!  More info 
coming later..... 
 
LOST AND FOUND 
Someone found a key with blue on it near our sidewalk.  I have it hanging out in 
front of our walk way on our yard flag wire.  Cindy Charland, 822 Bayport Circle. 
 
BIB BLUE BINS HAVE ARRIVED ... THIS IS THE FIRST WEEK TO USE THEM 
For those neighbors who would like to request a smaller version of the new recycle 
bin, you can contact the Sarasota County Recycling Center (941/861-5000) IN 
APRIL, NOT BEFORE THEN, to request a smaller recycle bin, 35 gallon capacity 
(measuring 37"(h) x 10"(w).  Current bin is 65 gallon capacity which residents will 
start to use the week of January 6 (not before). Read instruction manual attached 
to bin for further information, including how to return old red and blue bins. 
 
NEW FROM PEGGY KIRK 
I am going to teach Mah Jongg and have room for 5 more players. Linda Dobis 
and Dawn French will be assisting in this class. 
 
We will meet on Wednesday, January 22 at 12:30 pm at my house (474 Pendleton 
Place) to begin learning this fun and challenging game.  After 2 or 3 weeks, we 
would like to play on a regular basis and will be making those plans when we meet. 
 
Anyone with questions or an interest in learning this game, may contact me by 
email pellen1106@aol.com, or call 941-451-8113. 
 

mailto:pellen1106@aol.com


PRIME RIB THURSDAY 
This month's dinner is Thursday, January 23rd, 5:00 pm at Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help Retreat Center, (olph-retreat.org; 3989 South Moon Drive, Venice).  All you 
can eat buffet for $25 per person.  A table of Villa neighbors enjoyed a sumptuous 
feast and were delighted with the dinner, and the price.  Whether reserving dinner 
for 2 or a whole table, you can register online. 
 
FROM VILLA SECRETARY ERIC DOBIS re: 
The Villa's Annual Membership Meeting and Election of Directors will take place on 
Thursday, February 20, at 4:00 pm (sign in @ 3:30), Patio Clubhouse.  First Notice 
has been mailed to all residents and we welcome any eligible person who wants to 
be a candidate for election to the Board of Directors to complete and return the 
form included prior to JANUARY 11 deadline.  Any questions, kindly contact Eric. 
 
 

 ***** 
 
ONGOING VILLA ACTIVITIES 
Monday to Friday, 10:00 am Pool Aerobics 
Tuesday, 9:30 am Shuffle Board 
Wednesday, 4:00 pm Ladies Gathering at Lake Gazebo 
Thursday, 8:00 am Pickle Ball 
 

 
***** 

 
HELPFUL WEBSITES 
http://www.myvocc.com  
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com  
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